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Essex Playing Fields Association – membership has been applied for and now 
awaiting bank details in order to make payment. 
 
Unlit Street Light Bayview Crescent – County Cllr Erskine was contacted and 
has now forwarded this onto TDC as the light belongs to them.  There is no 
time scale as to when this will be repaired, at present it is still unlit. 
 
Special Expenses – these were updated and returned to TDC 
 
Overgrown Willow Trees – Roger Pile was contacted and advised the PC would 
need to contact Gerald Stock.  Mr Stock was phoned but number is no longer 
working so have written to him. 
 
Street lights covering overhead cables -  UK Power Network have been 
contacted to request the checking of closeness of trees to power lines on 
Harwich Road following a recent fire. 
 
Street Light blocked by branches – Seaview Avenue 
The branches covering the street light at the bottom of Seaview Avenue have 
been reported. 
 
Essex Way Footpaths – cutting back of footpath 19 see Agenda item 18 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


